
WALK/BIKE NWA: TRAILS AND MAPPING WORKSHOPS FOR DRAFT REGIONAL MASTER PLAN 

 

The project team for the NWA REGIONAL BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN MASTER PLAN will be facilitating 

three open-house community workshops and would like to invite you to attend one or all of the 

workshops.  The workshops will be held: 

Monday, August 11, 2014 at the Bentonville Public Library from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm; 

Tuesday, August 12, 2014 at the Fayetteville Public Library from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm; 

Thursday, August 14, 2014 at the Siloam Springs City Hall Board Room from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm. 

 

The purpose of these workshops is to provide an opportunity for public review and comment on the 

Draft Regional Master Plan.  The project team will be there to discuss Draft Plan recommendations and 

components, incorporate any insight and feedback shared by attendees, and discuss next steps and the 

Final Plan.  We look forward to seeing you at one or all of the workshops! 

 

For additional information, please call Celia Scott-Silkwood, 479-751-7125, go to the NWA Regional 

Planning Commission web site www.nwarpc.org, or email cscott-silkwood@nwarpc.org . 

 

 

NORTHWEST ARKANSAS REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

The Northwest Arkansas Regional Planning Commission (NWARPC) complies with all civil rights 

provisions of federal statues and related authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and 

activities receiving federal financial assistance.  Therefore, the NWARPC does not discriminate on the 

basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion or disability, in the admission, access to and 

treatment in NWARPC’s programs and activities, as well as the NWARPC’s hiring or employment 

practices.  Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the NWARPC’s nondiscrimination 

policies may be directed to Celia Scott-Silkwood, AICP, Regional Planner – EEO/DBE (ADA/504/Title VI 

Coordinator), 1311 Clayton, Springdale, AR 72762, (479) 751-7125, (Voice/TTY 7-1-1 or 1-800-285-1131) 

or the following email address: cscott-silkwood@nwarpc.org. This notice is available from the 

ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and in Braille. 

 


